
  
 
 
 
Info Covid-19 for a Peaceful holiday on Orta Lake 

  
Welcome to Giardinetto! 

This is our first virtual welcome, if you're here it's because you've thought about a holiday at the lake. 
Relaxation, culture, nature and gastronomy combine to make you spend a few carefree days. 

But surely you are wondering: how? considering the very particular period in which we are living: here we 

are already changing our way of working to welcome you in complete safety. 
 

BOOKINGS AND CANCELLATIONS 
Remember that in our options you will always find the flexible cancellation policy, 

i.e. you can book, but you can cancel at no cost up to two days before your arrival date, so start planning 

your holiday. 
 

ROOMS 
Our rooms are always sanitized, but we will continue to do more accurately, indeed we have a new 

photocatalytic sanitization system, operating 24 hours, 7 days a week. From the moment you arrive, our 
staff is trained to assist you in all your needs to make you spend a peaceful holiday. 

And if you see us with the mask, don't worry our welcome smile will always be there 

 
RESTAURANT AND ATTRACTIONS 

The restaurant is equipped for table service and will be with the necessary distances that will be required by 
law, from breakfast to snack to dinner you will be protected and pampered in the best possible way. 

Also the swimming pool and the terrace, will be organized so that you can relax and enjoy your holiday. 

Look among the offers, we have packages for who want to rest without worries 
Lake Orta is small, but all its attractions are moving to comply with the health emergency, so we are 

available to deepen any doubts about excursions 
... Come on then, you're still thinking about it? We're here waiting for you. Book it. 

 


